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Thank you, Mr. President.  

The Republic of Korea appreciates Indonesia’s efforts to mainstream the vulnerable populations in its National Action Plan on Human Rights, with practical guidelines for local governments in formulating local action plans. 

We also welcome the progress achieved in addressing the past human rights violations through the work of the Aceh(아체) Truth and Reconciliation Commission.

We also commend its recent legislation to strengthen protection for victims of gender-based violence and enhance personal data protection. 

In a constructive spirit, we would like to make the following recommendations: 

(One) Continue its efforts to accelerate the legal reform, including the criminalization of torture in the Criminal Code in compliance with the UNCAT[footnoteRef:1]; and [1:  UN Convention Against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment] 


(Two) Continue its efforts to review and repeal laws and practices that might entail discriminatory treatments based on gender or religion.

We wish Indonesia a successful review. I thank you.*   *   *
